
PERSONNEL COMMITTEE MEETING  January 27, 2025   

The Village of Ashmore Personnel Committee met on January 27, 2025, in the Ashmore 
Municipal Office.  Chairman Dane Perdieu called the meeting to order at 5:50 p.m.  
Proper notice of the meeting was given. 
 
Present:  Dane Perdieu, Bill Edwards, TC Grissom (entered 6:04 p.m.), Bryan Watson 
Absent:  None 
Also Present:  President Kurt Crail, Clerk Jackie Freezeland,  
 
No motion was made to enter closed session to discuss employee matters. 

The first interviewee of the evening (hereafter “Applicant #3”) arrived at 6:00 p.m. to 
speak with the committee. She exited at 6:30 p.m. 

Crail motioned and Edwards seconded to approve the Committee Minutes dated January 
15, 2025. All voted in favor; motion carried. 

Grissom motioned and Watson seconded to approve the Committee Minutes dated 
January 22, 2025. All voted in favor; motion carried. 

The second interviewee (hereafter “Applicant #4) arrived at 6:52 p.m. to speak with the 
committee. She exited at 7:46 p.m. 

After discussing all four applicants, committee members generally agreed that Applicant 
#3 presented herself as the most qualified, poised, and professional, with the most 
flexibility on hours. It was agreed that Crail would contact her, and if she was in 
agreement, that she would be recommended to the Board for immediate hire. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:59 p.m. on a motion by Edwards, seconded by Watson.  All 
voted in favor; motion carried. 

 

 

Jackie Freezeland 
Ashmore Village Clerk 


